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Re:  Annual Backflow Preventer Device Testing 
 
Dear Ogden Dunes Residents: 
 
Each year, Ogden Dunes Waterworks is mandated by the Indiana Department of Environmental Management to 
insure that all documented backflow prevention devices installed in Town have an annual certified inspection 
conducted to protect our potable drinking water and its’ transmission system. 
 
If you had your backflow device tested previously, please continue to do so for the upcoming 2022 season. 
If you have an outdoor irrigation system that does not have a backflow device, one must be installed and tested 
annually.  If you have any questions regarding the need of this device, please feel free to contact our office.  For 
a list of approved IDEM and Ogden Dunes licensed backflow testing companies, please visit the Ogden Dunes 
Website for the approved testers.  All devices must be inspected / tested no later than July 1, 2022.  All test / 
inspection reports must be sent to the Ogden Dunes Waterworks office by your testing contractor.  Please be 
sure to keep a copy for your records. 
 
Please do not to neglect this task. Failure to comply with the IDEM mandate could result in the loss of water 
services to your residence. 
 
When you speak with a contractor, be sure to verify that this contractor is both IDEM and Town of Ogden Dunes 
licensed to perform this testing requirement. If not, the contractors test report will not be accepted by the 
Waterworks Department. 
 
If you have any questions or if you no longer have any type of irrigation system please contact the Waterworks 
Department at 219-762-2441 or e-mail the water department at water.works@ogdendunes.in.gov. 
 

 
Yours truly 
 

 
Tom Cleland 
Water Board Member. 
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